
                     

 

 

A dragon’s dilemma  

Routines 
Physical Education 

P.E. will take place on a 

Monday.  

Please ensure your child has a 

complete, named P.E. kit in 

school at all times.  

 

The Den  

Our class Den slot is 

Thursday afternoons. Please 

ensure your child returns 

their Den book for this slot.  

 

Reading records 

We will continue to change 

reading books once a week. 

Your child’s change day will be 

stuck on a label on their 

reading diary.  

 

Grab a grown up 

Please join us every other 

Tuesday this term to 

celebrate your child’s work.  

 

Show and tell 

We will send a show and tell 

rota home per big term. On 

your child’s allocated slot, 

please send an item that they 

can speak about in front of 

the class.    

 

Wellies 

Please send your child with a 

NAMED pair of wellies into 

school ASAP.  

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure your child has 

the correct school uniform 

and a NAMED water bottle in 

school at all times.  

Please ensure your child has 

a pair of wellies and a coat 

in school EVERY DAY. 

HOLLY CLASS 
MRS SPENCER &  

MRS MILLER 

Welcome back and a very warm welcome to Year Two! We hope you 

all had a wonderfully fun yet relaxing summer break and are ready 

to start the new school year.   

Our topic this term is so exciting that it will last until Christmas! 

We will be helping Spike the dragon find his way back to his castle, 

undertaking many exciting learning challenges on the way. We will 

even be visiting a castle on our school trip (more information to 

follow in due course).  If you have any books or artefacts that you 

feel would benefit the children and their learning, please send them 

in (named).  

This term we will have our Forest School sessions. A letter will 

follow but please ensure your child has the correct Forest School 

kit in school for these sessions.  

If possible, please send your child to school with a kitchen roll tube 

on Monday 9th September.   

If you have any worries or just want to ask us a question our door is 

always open so please pop in after school! 

We look forward to a busy term! 

Mrs Spencer and Mrs Miller 

 

 

http://www.stmarystetbury.com/we-are-st-marys/forties-to-noughties

